From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government

To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Bill 2022-14 Weapons and Firearms Prohibited on County-Owned or Operated Property
Date: Friday, January 6, 2023 7:17:32 PM

Bill 2022-14 Weapons and Firearms Prohibited on County-Owned or Operated Property

Submission #: 2170410
IP Address: 108.28.24.23
Submission Date: 01/06/2023 7:17

Survey Time: 3 minutes, 39 seconds

You have a new online form submission.
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.

Public Hearing Comment Form

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555
Name

Taylor Estevez

Address

11610 Gilbert Ln
La Plata, MD 20646

Phone

Email
lovetodream88@aol.com
Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

This would keep certain store owners with cash on hand from being able to defend themselves. For the same reason
you want to exempt yourself is why lawful gun owners want to have guns. The people who use guns for bad are not
the lawful gun owners who would be punished by this. I'm pretty sure you might be infringing on constitutional
rights too.
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